[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

| am concerned about the design, size and height of the proposed extension along my party wall. The exact
height does not seem very clear on the planning application? My loss of light is also of concern to me. Could we
please discuss what is amenable to both of us as | am otherwise in full support of their proposed extension and
sincerely wish to maintain our amicable neighbourly relationship.

| have an existing structure on my side of the party wall, No 95, which | would like to make secure, weather
proof and improve. This structure, with a plastic roof, has apparently been in place for at least the last 25 years,
probably erected prior to a formal application process. My am awaiting freeholder's approval letter and my own
planning application is in the process of being submitted.

THIS COMMENT WAS SENT TO YOU ALREADY WITHIN THE SPECIFIED TIME OF 26/04/21 -1
HAD ALSO LEFT A VOICE MESSAGE FOR MR SHEEHY BUT HAD NO RESPONSE. HAVE YOU
NOTED MY COMMENTS PLEASE AND WHAT IS THE PROCEDURE NOW?



